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Kleffner, Erin 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Person 

Breedlove, Dan 
Monday, October 29, 2018 4:29 PM 
japerson@garlington.com 
Kleffner, Erin 
Extension Request - Adamas Construction and Development 

I am replying on behalf of EPA's Biosolids Center to your October 17, 2018, letter seeking an extension of time for Mr. 
Pierce and Adamas Construction and Development, PLLC, to respond to the Center's CWA Section 308 information 
request. While the EPA is willing to grant an extension, it does not believe that it should require your clients 90 days to 
obtain information that should have been readily available or in their possession at the time of the land application 
activities in question. The agency is willing to grant an additional 30 days from the date of your clients' receipt of the 
information request. Please submit the response on or before November 23, 2018. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Regards, 

Dan Breedlove 
Water Branch Chief 
Office of Regional Counsel 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 7 
11201 Renner Blvd. 
Lenexa, Kansas66219 
(913) 551-7172 




